
 Boonville To Host First Public Workshop and Launches Community Survey for the  

NY Forward Strategic Investment Plan 

 

July 9, 2024, Boonville, NY - The Village of Boonville will host a public workshop to gather community 

input on the vision, goals, and development opportunities for the NY Forward Strategic Investment Plan. 

The open house-style workshop will take place on Thursday, July 18, 2024 from 4:00 – 8:00PM at the 

Erwin Library located at 104 Schuyler Street, Boonville, NY. All are welcome to attend and are invited to 

drop-in anytime from 4:00 – 8:00PM to learn more about the New York Forward Planning Process and 

leave comments.  

The Village also launched a community survey on July 3, 2024 to gather public input on the vision and 

development priorities for the NY Forward Area. The survey will remain open through July 25, 2024. The 

survey can be accessed at www.surveymonkey.com/r/BoonvilleSurvey 

More information about the Boonville NY Forward Program and a full schedule of meetings can be 

found at www.BoonvilleForward.org.   

 

For more information about this press release, please contact: 

Lisa Kaiding, Village Treasurer and Grants Administrator 

lkaiding@villageofboonvilleny.com 

(315) 338-2880 ext.5 
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